
 

 

 

2nd December 2021 

Dear Year 1 Parents 

I know that you will be following the news regarding Omicron as closely as we are in school. We are 

quite determined to go ahead with our Nativity Plays, but we have had to make some changes to our 

dates of performances in order to limit the number of adults in our audience. We have made the decision 

to have three performances and to allocate each performance to parents as follows as follows: 

Monday 13th December  9:15am Rabbit Class Parents only 

Tuesday 14th December  9:15am Badger Class Parents only 

Wednesday 15th December  9:15am Mole Class Parents only 

 

For each performance please note the following: 

 All windows in the hall will be open to ensure good ventilation.  

 We request that all adults take a LFT the night before their child’s performance and if positive 

take appropriate action of then booking a PCR and isolating pending the result. 

 We request that all adults wear masks when in school unless medically exempt. 

 We request that adults use hand gel prior to entry into school. 

 There is a maximum of two adults per child only. 

 Tickets are not required, please only attend the performance allocated to your child’s class. 

Clearly if the situation escalates we will need to cancel our school performances and this could be at 

short notice. We ask for your understanding at this difficult time. 

I will keep you directly informed of any changes and do contact school if you wish to speak to us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Janette Teague 

Headteacher 
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